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Dear Member 
  
Hope you are keeping well. 
 
It is that time again when we invite you to join us at our Spring meeting on Saturday 8th 
June at 2.00 pm at The Salvation Army Hall, Coventry.  
 
Our speaker for the meeting Professor Nwokolo, Consultant Gastroenterologist at UHC 
and will be speaking about "Side Effects of Drugs Used to Treat IBD". 
 
If you want to come earlier and catch up with the team before the meeting and have some 
tea or coffee, cake and a chat then please do as we would love to see you. 
 
Hope you can join us and look forward to seeing you there. 
  
Sarah Rehman 
Lead Volunteer 
  

Dates for the Diary 
 

 
Sunday 16th June – Awareness Stand at 
Nuneaton Carnival 
 
Saturday 6th July – Crohn’s & Colitis UK 
WALK IT Birmingham, City Centre 
Gardens 
 
Saturday 13th July - Awareness Stand at 
Leamington Carnival 
 
 
 
Can you help…? 
We are looking for events in Coventry 
and Warwickshire where we can we can 
raise awareness and fundraise.  If you 
know of anywhere we can have a stall 
please let us know. 

 Spring AGM 
 

Saturday 8th June 2019 
2.00 pm 

 
Topic: Side Effects of Drugs Used in 

IBD 
Speaker: Professor Nwokolo, 

Consultant Gastroenterologist (UHC) 
 

Salvation Army Hall, 
Upper Well Street, Coventry,  

CV1 4AG. 
(For directions see overleaf) 

 
 
Crohn's & Colitis UK – a registered charity in 
England & Wales (1117148) and Scotland 
(SC038632). Registered as a company limited 
by guarantee in England &  Wales (5973370) 
 



FUNDRAISNG 
 
 
 

Directions to Spring AGM 
Car parks nearby to the Salvation Army Hall 
are at West Orchards and Belgrade Plaza. Both 
of these are accessed via junction 9 of the Ring 
Road. For West Orchards follow the signs for 
the city centre from the junction 9 roundabout, 
this takes you into Upper Well Street. Turn first 
left into Lamb Street, then first right into 
Chapel Street. Follow this road to its end, then 
turn right into Corporation Street and continue 
until you see the car park signposted to the 
left.  
 
The Belgrade Plaza car park entrance is a turn 
off from the slip road leading back to the ring 
road (counter clockwise) from the junction 9 
roundabout 
 

Facebook 
Please do visit and like our Facebook page.  We 
keep you up to date with local events and 
fundraising and the latest news.  Also feel free to 
send us news on any fundraising you do including 
photos and we will share it on the page.  The page is 
for you so we welcome your input and stories. 
 
www.facebook.com/crohnsandcolitisuk 
warwickshiregroup 
 
Or tweet at: @CrohnsColitisWA 
Instagram: crohnscolitiswarks 
 
For more info: 
www.crohnsandcolitis.org.uk/warwickshire 
 
E-mail: 
warwickshire@networks.crohnsandcolitis.org.uk 

Ambleside Community Choir 
Donation made by Ambleside 
Community Choir in Nuneaton.  We 
were one of their chosen charities 
for 2018 and at the cheque 
presentation the presented us with 
£250 through raffles and other 
fundraising through the year. 
 

 

Well Done Veronica and Team 
An amazing £6000 raised by 
Veronica and her team of 
fundraisers at Christ the King, 
Coventry in June.  The evening with 
filled with fun including a tombola, 
raffle, entertaining dancers, race 
night, disco and a massive auction. 
 
 

 
 

If you have received this newsletter by post and 
would be happy to receive future editions by email 
please provide your name, membership number 
and email address to 
networks@crohnsandcolitis.org.uk 
This will save the network valuable funds which can 
be used to benefit all those affected by Crohn’s and 
Colitis 
 
Crohn’s & Colitis UK (Warwickshire Network) has 
made all reasonable efforts to ensure that the 
content of this newsletter is correct, but accepts no 
responsibility for any error omission. 
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